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EFRC Action Alert                         October 4, 2011
Save School-age Day Care Centers

California Senate Bill 309 (SB 309) has passed the Senate and Assembly and is headed to Governor Brown's desk. Please call Governor Brown now and urge him to sign SB 309 into law! Your immediate action is crucial. Sponsored by AbilityFirst and authored by Senator Carol Liu, SB 309 would permit young people with disabilities between the ages of 18 and 22 to remain in school-age day care centers such as our After School Programs, allowing these high school students to remain with their peers rather than be prematurely transitioned to "adult" programs.

Protect Affordable and Accessible Housing 

For adults with developmental disabilities -- and for the families of many children with DD -- affordable and accessible housing may be their most important support next to Lanterman Act services. Please help save funding for housing by asking Governor Brown to take two actions: Veto Senate Bill x1 8, a bill that would let redevelopment agencies raid their low- and moderate-income housing accounts and not repay them for up to 10 years. SBx1 8 would cripple many affordable, accessible housing projects around the state for a decade.

Take Action
Fight to Protect Federal Programs

After much debate, Congressional leaders and President Obama reached a deficit reduction and debt deal in time to avoid defaulting on the Nation’s debt. Our work to convince legislators to protect Medicaid in the short term made a difference! Now, we must redouble our efforts as more grave threats lie ahead. Please continue contacting your elected officials and tell them “Don’t Cut Our Lifeline”. Participate in their town hall meetings; visit their local offices; and invite them to meet families or to see your programs. Advocates like you sharing their stories are making a great IMPACT. Contact Your Respresentative today and explain how Medicaid is your family’s lifeline.
In the News:
Advocates for the developmentally disabled are suing the state, claiming it has underfunded services for some 245,000 Californians.

The Arc California and United Cerebral Palsy of San Diego filed suit last Wednesday in U.S. District Court in Sacramento. Read Article.
-----------------------------------------------

FORWARD TO A FRIEND
Exceptional Family Resource Center

efrc@projects.sdsu.edu  

EFRConline.org 

800-281-8252

Exceptional Family Resource Center does not promote or recommend any
therapy, treatment, institution, etc. and does not espouse any particular political,
educational or religious views. Inclusion of information or resources does not
necessarily imply promotion or recommendation by EFRC. 
Content is provided for informational purposes only.

El Centro de Recursos para Familias Excepcionales no promueve o recomienda ningún tipo de terapia, tratamiento, institución, etc. y no está ligado a ningún tipo de opinión de  partidos políticos en  particular, educativos o religiosos.  La información incluída o recursos, no necesariamente implican promoción o recomendación por medio de la agencia EFRC.













